Year 2 - End of Autumn Term Update

Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers,

We can't believe we are nearly at the end of another term. Firstly, we wanted to thank you for your continued support this term. The children have thoroughly enjoyed our 'Fire! Fire!' topic and have amazed us with how many facts they are able to recall from the Great Fire of London.

We appreciate your support with home reading – please do continue to share books with your children over the Christmas holidays. It really does make a huge difference to the children's progress in school.

We will be having our last 'Chance to Shine' Cricket session on Thursday 16th December.

This means the children will return to having one PE day per week, on which they will take part in an indoor and an outdoor session.

We return to school on Wednesday 5th January and **will not** be taking part in PE over those three days. **PE kit will be needed from the week beginning Monday 10th January.**

Reminder of PE days:

Class 7 – Thursday

Class 8 – Monday

Class 9 – Tuesday

We have some really exciting opportunities planned for our learning next term and we are hoping, COVID permitting, to enhance the children's learning by taking them on educational visits out of school. We wanted to give you advanced notice of this and we will send a letter in January clarifying details and payments (approx £10)

Thank you for the lovely gifts and messages that we have received,

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas,

The Year 2 team.